
      

        Australian Bird 
   Study Association 
      Conference 2017 

Long-term banding studies for monitoring bushland birds: 

what we’ve learned and future directions. 

Saturday 11 March 2017 
9:00 am - 4:30 pm  (Registration from 8:30am)  
Australian National University , Canberra, ACT.  

Research School of Biology, Gould Building.  
Number 116 Daley Road, Acton. Parking and access off Daley Road. 

(see map overleaf)  
Registration is $60, Students $45.00 (lunch included) 

 

We’ll have a great line up of speakers, who will review their results from a selection of long-term banding pro-
jects and discuss the insights they’ve obtained from them, as well as talks on data collection, handling and analy-
sis. Following this will be a forum discussion looking at how we can build on this foundation and make sure that 
we will continue to have a sustainable and scientifically sound program of long-term banding studies. This will 
help us answer the many questions we still have about the lives of our bushland birds and provide some of the 
knowledge we will need to help secure their future.   

So if you’re interested in what is happening to our bushland birds; and also if you’re interested in the future of 
bird banding; and especially if you’d like to learn more about getting involved in bird banding, please come along 
and join the discussion. For more information or to register visit www.absa.asn.au, contact info@absa.asn, or 
find us on facebook or twitter @ABSAbirds.  Morning and afternoon tea as well as lunch are included. Payment 
must be made prior to the Conference for catering purposes (see accompanying form).   



 

The Australian National University is located close to Canberra city centre in Acton. The conference will be held at 
the Research School of Biology in the Gould Building (Number 116 Daley Road, Acton) with parking and access off 
Daley Road. Although there are no parking fees on weekends please pay attention to parking signs and be aware 
not to park spaces reserved for halls of residence.  

The closest accommodation is at University House but there are plenty of options in near by Civic and Braddon. 

 


